The JRSO Road Safety Event - Wednesday 24th October.
Our P1 and P2’s will be attending with our JRSO Officers – (Rory and Oliver)

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a Road Safety Magic show specially designed to present key road safety messages in a fun and entertaining way.   The show includes songs, magic, puppets and lots of interaction for P1 (& 2) pupils.  Topics range from crossing roads and holding hands, to walking and cycling safely.  

